| SEMINOLE COUNTY
SHERIFF’S OFFICE COMMUNITY
SAFETY ADVISORY

OPERATION OF ALL-TERRAIN VEHICLES
AND GO-PEDS

In our continuing effort to ensure the safety of all citizens of Seminole
County and with the increased amount of traffic on public and private
roadways, your local deputies would like to address an important safety
concern.

Some confusion exists on the legal operation of all-terrain vehicles. These
vehicles most often include three or four wheelers, dirt bikes, go carts,
and go-peds.

The operation of any of the above mentioned all-terrain vehicles on a public
roadway, a private roadway accessible by the public, or upon a sidewalk is
illegal. Should you do so, you are subject to being issued traffic citations,
and possibly arrest.

These all-terrain vehicles are also called “off-road vehicles” which should
remind you they are to be driven off of the road, not on the road.



